

East Union Lutheran Church

15180 County Road 40 Carver, Minnesota 55315 952.448.3450

Dear Church Family,

I am writing to you with a few updates. You have no-doubt seen the wonderful things people are doing in response to the various needs in our community, nation and world on your TV. Well, the good people in our church have also been up to some incredible things too:

Masks--people are sewing homemade masks and donating them to local hospitals!

Care Packages--15 personalized packages were delivered to our members in nursing homes and those home-bound.

Grocery Gift Cards--\$25 Cooper gift cards were given to Pastor Jorge Espinoza to distribute to our food-insecure neighbors, 40 of them!

Easter--plans are underway for you to celebrate this high holy day in your homes. But there will also be some fun worship surprises in store.

Spring Festival--Formerly known as the Plant Sale, the Team is making fun plans to share the flowers and plants, but not germs.

Worship--will continue over the computer and on our website. It is fun to see how many folks are able to join in--more than we could fit in our sanctuary.

Will East Union Lutheran Church survive this Pandemic?

The answer is no.

We will not survive.

By God, WE WILL THRIVE!

When we are again able to physically worship together, we will be more energized, more committed, and more faithful.

Looking forward to that day, Pastor Sarah Bunge